CVS/pharmacy

October 22, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

My introduction to Theodore Wills was through his role as the Development Officer of
the Diocese of Providence. CVS Corporation was honored this year by the Diocese for
its commitment to Catholic education at the Annual Anchor of Hope Scholarship Fund
Award Dinner and Auction. Mr. Wills was my lead contact person at the Diocese.

In all of my communications with Mr. Wills, he always demonstrated the highest degree
of professionalism. Mr. Wills was conscientious to detail and was responsive to all of my
inquiries. Both in person and on the telephone, 1 found him to be courteous, competent
and in every way a professional.

In conclusion, 1 can say that Mr. Wills was a pleasure to work with on this event.
Very truly yours,
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Lugcille J. Bush
Director of Community Relations
CV5S/pharmacy
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